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Manager's Introduction

As we bid farewell to the summer days and welcome autumn, we can't help but look
back on the multitude of events and activities that filled our home with joy recently.
We are ready to embrace the upcoming season, with its promise of crisp outdoor
adventures and the warmth of indoor gatherings...

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes, 

Maxine Kinnoch
Home Manager

Summer Fete

Below we have some photos from the Kingsacre Summer Fete that was held in
August. Residents and their families enjoyed an unforgettable day of fun and
celebration. We had delicious food and ice cream, as well as exciting carnival games
and a variety of vibrant stalls.

We were also raising money for our chosen charity Make-A-Wish UK. Thank you to
everyone who supported this wonderful event.

Arts & Crafts

We have been enjoying our Arts and Crafts Sessions recently, painting different
subjects from nature to portraits.

Cycle with Age

We enjoyed Cycle with Age who provided fun-filled rickshaw rides which were
thoroughly enjoyed. It was breathtaking riding in the sunshine enjoying our beautiful
location.

Live Entertainment

Our residents always enjoy a musical afternoon, it brings such joy. We had the
Partick Pluckers, John Henderson, Mark Walton, Steve Nelson a Saxophonist,
singers James Mckie and Mama Fox, Maggies Line Dancing and Sharon Bradley
perform and they were wonderful experiences as everyone participated in singing
and dancing. We always look forward to entertainers coming in.

Varied Activities

Research shows that having a diverse activities programme for residents in a care
home can greatly improve an older individual's physical and mental health.
Residents have been busy getting involved in various activities. Recently we had a
reminiscence time with Michael White, heard about the Lodging House Mission, had
an interesting Clydebank Heritage talk and a visit by our therapy dogs, Mabel and
Mika. 

A monthly visit and weekly TV church services are attended by many residents. It
was lovely to see them engaging and singing the hymns. It is important that we
enable residents to support their faith.

Facebook Page

Make sure to check out our Kingsacre Care Home Facebook Page and give us a
Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently on this
platform.

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the links below:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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